International Folk lusle Council,
12 Clorane Gardens,
London, N.W.3.

January 1l3th, 1950.

Dear rrofessor Michaelldes,

I have pleasure in informing you that through the
courtesy of M., Riviére, the Executive Board will hold its
next meeting at the iusée Natlonal des Arts et Traditions

Populaires, Palais de Chaillot, Paris,

The dates suggested for the meeting are Saturday dune
3rd to Tuesday June 6th, 1950, Will you kindly let me
know at your earliest convenience if you will be able to

attend and 1f these dates will sult you?

Yours sincerely,

I sk #wu

Hon, Secretary.

Professor Solon Wichaelides,
P.0. Box 42,

LInASSOL

CYPRUS.
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